September 26, 1999

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is in testimony of the exceptional quality work performed by Scoit Wainwright
at Clear Bra Connection. '

We have had three automobiles that Scott has applied the clear bra transparent film to, on
the front portion of the hood as well as the side view mirrors. On each vehicle Scott made
sure each clear bra was meticulously applied to eliminate all foreign material and/or air
bubbles from under each piece of film. This high level of attention to detail results in a
product that is almost invisible, even on the two white cars. There is a small amount of
concern when applying the transparent film to a white finish because of an infinitesimal
yellowing affect which is only visible in certain lighting situations and angle of view. The
film is no more visible on the first white car than on the second, even though a vear and a
haif elapsed between applications. Thus implying that the material does not yellow with

age. .

As we now have two less than two-year-old cars, we will, in all probability, not be having
any more vehicles done in the near future. But we would heartily recommend Clear Bra
Connection and Scott Wainwright to our friends and neighbors. His prices are in line with
his quality of work, and could even be considered a bargain, especially after seeing some
of the material and lack of craftsmanship used by others.

Sincerely,

George and Sharon Lanier

Parker, CO
303-840-4433



